
 
 
 
 
September 5, 2013 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Seven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 Re:  Item 30, G-101, TG-131598 
 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Accompanying this letter are replacement revised pages TG-131598 for Tariff  Number 14 for Waste 
Control, Inc. (G-101.)  These corrections were requested by staff. 
 
Please do not redocket. 

 
If any additional information is required, please contact me, gbooth@boothdavis.com, or Joe Willis 
at 360-425-4302, jwillis@wcrecycling.com.   
 
 

 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
     GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 
 

      G. L. Booth 
 
     G L Booth, CPA 
 
 
  
 Enclosures 


